

KEVIN ANDREWS MP

Federal Member for Menzies



21 April 2016



Dear Miss

As your local Member of Parliament, I am delighted to welcome you to the Federal Electorate of Menzies, as a new elector.

Our local area is a great place to live, work and raise a family. But I know that more can be done to make life better.

I am committed to easing the cost of living, protecting jobs, helping our small businesses and improving our national and local economy – for everybody's benefit.

I believe in upholding the values of democracy and good government which have made Australia great. Part of living in a liberal democracy like ours is that every citizen is able to contribute to the common good of society, making our local community groups and institutions even stronger. I encourage you to make that contribution in our community.

Keeping in touch with your views and opinions helps me to represent you, and I appreciate and encourage regular feedback. To make this easier I have enclosed a community survey form with this letter.

Please feel free to contact me, or my team, at any time if we can be of assistance.

I hope your future here is happy, prosperous and secure.

Yours sincerely,

Hon Kevin Andrews MP
Federal Member for Menzies

PS. I invite you to also visit my website at www.kevinandrews.com.au or my Facebook page facebook.com/KevinAndrewsMP to learn more about our electorate and local issues in our community.